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Earlier today, the Board of Trustees of the University of Alabama appointed Dr. Robert Witt, 
currently President of The University of Alabama, to the position of Chancellor of The 
University of Alabama System.  The University of Alabama has made tremendous progress 
under the direction of Dr. Witt, from enrollment growth, to expansion of the physical plant, to 
national recognition.  His demonstration of leadership will be of benefit to the System as a 
whole.  We look forward to working with Dr. Witt to nurture the growth of our campus as part of 
The University of Alabama System. 


